
1

January 24, 2019

Dear Sisters,

Thank you for your enthusiastic participation in Session 1 of Women at the Well Dialogues.  We 
were overjoyed to see all of you and to be together.  

More than half of you have already completed the Session 1 Evaluation Form.  The feedback you 
are providing is invaluable.  If you haven’t had a chance to complete the evaluation form we ask 
that you do so as soon as you are able.  We are aware that many of you prefer to receive informa-
tion through email as opposed to having to go to the Women at the Well Dialogues website.  We 
hope that those of you who have made your way to the website will continue to use it and we will 
also provide the necessary information for all subsequent sessions via email.  

The videos from Session 1 have been posted on the website under “Session 1” and the input talk 
can also be accessed directly by clicking this link - Input Talk.  For a recording of the Small 
Group Reports please go to our website.  

Attached you will find a list of email addresses for all of the Session 1 participants.  We hope that 
you will continue the conversation in creative ways. On February 20th we will be sending a link 
to the Post-Period Feedback Form.  This will be an opportunity to for you to share what you’ve 
done or what you plan to do by way of follow-up to Session 1. 

In the hope and joy of Christ,
Claire, Elizabeth, Celia

https://goo.gl/forms/mQT6VuHGpEP6YUcI3
https://goo.gl/forms/mQT6VuHGpEP6YUcI3
https://youtu.be/0zD13UWAyIs



